
 
 
 
 
 

April 30, 2021 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for the City of San Dimas in fiscal year 2022.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Maintenance Yard Relocation at 245 East 
Bonita Avenue, San Dimas, CA 91773 
. 
The funding would be for relocating the City’s Maintenance Yard located at 301 S Walnut Ave 
which is the designated location of the parking facility for the future San Dimas Gold Line 
Station.  As such the City Maintenance Yard will need to relocate. The City’s Maintenance 
Yard is used by the Public Works department, Parks and Recreation department, as well as 
Development Services department. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
Grace F. Napolitano 
Member of Congress 

 


